
Time flew by this year, and it’s already time 
to say good-bye… But first, let’s have 

a look at our third term!! 

 

 

For International Day on 
March 1st, we all looked  

our best! And parents 
prepared a great 

international buffet 
for us. Yummy! 

 

 

We talked about 
landscapes and 
volcanoes. For the  
occasion, we created 
our own volcanoes! 

 

 

When means of 
transportation came 
to the Red Group, we 

played with helicopters 
we did by ourselves! 

 

 

For Easter, we  
went for a treasure- 

pirate-egg hunt, with a 
real map to help us. That 

was so much fun! 

 

 

We also talked about 
Environment and the Three Rs: 

reduce, reuse(as with our 
music instruments) and recycle 

(Matteo is showing 
us how to do it) 



 

 

In Smartkids, we believe that creativity  
is very important: our Art Auction event 

was a proof of that. Artictic activities are 
a fantastic way to work on colours,textures, 

fine motor skills… But it’s also a way for 
The children to express themselves. This is 

why in the Red Group, we were creative! 

This is the last newsletter for the Red Group for a little while. Ms Hanh and myself will go 
to the Blue Group in Tran Ngoc Dien, and the children who stay one more year in Smartkids 
will join Ms Monique and Ms Thanh next year. It has been a tremendous pleasure to share 
this year with children and parents of the Red Group. Thank you for all the trust and help 
you gave us, and we wish you a wondeful holiday! 
 Warmest regards 
   Ms Viviane & Ms Hanh 


